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On Sunday, January 12th, 10 participants came together for the Lyon WFWP cinema program.  

 

The movie, The Shack, based on the best-selling book of the same name, was watched and led to good 

discussion about forgiveness and the presence of God in our life.  

 

The two main themes of the movie.  

 

The discussion was positive and uplifting, giving us all some good points of reflection as we began the 

new week.  

 

Our sister, Marii Bredard, got the Lyon WFWP off to a good start for 2020 and she hopes to continue 

with another event in February.  

 

 

 


